"PONTOS" and "PELIKAN"

Messrs. W.E.Watson Ltd., have veen communicated
with and informed that ¥r. llelell, of the Ministry of
Transport, has stated that classification is not required
for these vessels in the meantime, and that they should be
examined with a view to & record of ."Examined I..R."

It was pointed out to wr. Watson that this did not
agree with his letter of the 18th Yay, and that the
Soclety's Surveyors would be informed of any action
required when the details were settled between himself

and the Ministry.

U/Z/ 2’? May, 1946. (
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